

CAMILLE A. CLARK, M.D., F.A.C.O.G. KELLI L. CULPEPPER, M.D., F.A.C.O.G. QUYNH CHI T. DINH, M.D., F.A.C.O.G. GRACE MARIE MOOKEN, M.D., F.A.C.O.G. REBECCA PEDERSEN, M.D.

Rebecca Pedersen, MD
Dallas Obstetrics and Gynecology, PA
7777 Forest Ln STE D-550
Dallas, TX 75230

March 18, 2024

Dear Patient,

I'm writing to let you know that my last day in practice at Dallas Obstetrics and Gynecology, PA, will be April 18th, 2024, as I will be transitioning to a new location in the Dallas area. My partners Dr. Clark, Dr. Culpepper, and Dr. Dinh will remain available to assume your care.

If you would like to transfer your medical records or request a copy for yourself, please contact our office manager, Tacha Jackson, at 972-566-7913. Your records will remain on file at Dallas Obstetrics and Gynecology, PA.

The realm of women's health can be a vulnerable one, and I am so grateful for your trust. If there is anything that needs to be addressed before my departure, please call and schedule an appointment with me between now and April 18th, 2024.

All my best,

Rebecca Pedersen, MD